
Shalev, 

On behalf of the entire team at the Arizona Humane Society, thank you for your continued kindness and 

generosity toward the Arizona Humane Society. It was my pleasure to meet you in person at our 

Sunnyslope Animal Trauma Hospital on Saturday and receive your donation check. Your gift will help us 

continue to care for the sick and injured animals who come through our doors every day of the year.  

 

Thank you for your great love of animals and your willingness to share your company’s profits with our 

organization.  

With wishes for a very happy holiday season, 

Kristin 

 

Kristin K. Hower 

Philanthropy Officer 

Arizona Humane Society 

Cell: 602-625-0191 

Work: 602 997 7585 Ext. 1049 

1521 W Dobbins Phoenix, AZ 85041 

khower@azhumane.org 
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